



The Northern Clinical Network Supportive and Palliative Care and End Of Life Care Summer meeting (July 2017) provided opportunity for discussion and debate regarding ReSPECT. Agreement was reached to continue using the current Deciding Right documentation and progress to assess the impact of Deciding Right.

ReSPECT will remain on the radar of the Northern Clinical Networks and learn from the areas where it has been implemented and evaluated. Therefore a regional position on the adoption of ReSPECT is currently: *No-Not Now* rather than *No-Never*.





